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Chair Warren and Committee Members: 

Our associations support HB2182. When we surveyed our members on this issue, none of our sheriffs 
indicated they were charging service fees now on Protection Orders. It is our belief this change will not 
negatively impact our sheriff’s offices and will ensure the victims seeking protection orders do not 
have to bear the burden of these costs to get their protective order served. 
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